
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11 March 2016 
 
 
To: ASX Company Announcements Platform  
 

 
BRISBANE BRONCOS LIMITED AND ITS CONTROLLED ENTITIES –  
TRAINING, ADMINISTRATION AND COMMUNITY FACILITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Brisbane Broncos Limited today announce that it has approved the Training, Administration 
and Community Facility project to completion. Based on the current project timeframes, 
occupancy is expected to occur mid 2017.   
 
For further information, please contact Brisbane Broncos Limited’s Chairman Mr Dennis Watt 
on 07 3858 9101. 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Brisbane Broncos Limited 
Louise Lanigan 
Company Secretary 

 


